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2nd July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As is tradition here at All Souls’, we are planning a picnic up at the park for all children along with 

their parents/carers to enjoy on the last day of the school year, Friday 19th July 2024.  

All children will be led up to the park at 12pm ready to meet with you. Please ensure that they are 

marked off the teachers register and then they will be your responsibility for the rest of the day.  

If you are unable to attend the picnic, your children will remain in the school playground and have 

lunch as a group with our dinner ladies. 

Please can you let the school office know by Friday 5th July if your children are free school meals and 

you would like us to provide a packed lunch on the day (office@allsouls.kent.sch.uk). 

Otherwise, ALL children should attend on the day with a packed lunch. There will be no hot meal 

served on this day. 

If you are eating with your children, they will then be your responsibility from 12pm.  We will not 

allow the children to sit with any other adults, unless permission is given via the school office before.  

Children will not be allowed to leave school site without an adult before 3pm.  

If you are unable to collect at this time and require childcare until 3pm, please email the school 

office so we can be aware of numbers and ensure relevant staffing.  Please note there will be no 

Oyster club this day. 

If the weather is not kind to us, we will cancel the picnic and children can be collected from 1.15pm 

from the usual school gate.  We will send an email to this effect on the day if we need to cancel.  

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Ransley 
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